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• The Year 7 camp has been postponed until Week 2, Term 4.  Parents, who have 
already paid will have the camp costs held ‘in trust’, so that minimal paperwork and 
organisation will be required for their child to attend on this new date.  Some student 
spots will open up for parents, who missed out and paperwork will come out in Term 
3 for those wanting to take up this opportunity.  Parents requiring a refund will need 
to notify the school by Thursday 19th March, by email or written note, and we will 
process as per DoE policy.  Please note that it can take up to three weeks for a 
refund to be processed. 
 

• All VET work placements and work experience have been cancelled for the rest of 
the term, as directed by TAFE.  Students should attend school for normal timetabled 
lessons 
 

• All sporting events, even those that were due to be held locally, have been cancelled 
for the rest of the term.  All CHS and ‘outside the local area’ events have been 
cancelled. 
 

• Most out of school interest groups have been cancelled and only those that meet the 
self-distancing recommendations and have no transport will go ahead. 
 

• If a student has to self-isolate due to a health condition as advised by a doctor, then 
we will endeavour to provide work, as soon as possible, with a priority to Stage 6 
students. 


